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Our official parish-wide effort for the 2024-25 Catholic Ministries 

Appeal of our diocese is now underway. To all who respond to the 

appeal office or here at the rectory—Thanks! The CMA office and 

the parish would like, not only the continued giving of past donors, 

but also to encourage new participants to help in the 2024-25 

Appeal. I am always grateful for your generosity and commitment 

each year to the appeal, especially last year, when we reached our 

goal—in record time! 

As your pastor, I want you to know that I too financially support 

the Catholic Ministries Appeal and I have confidence that our 

parish will do its very best to once again make the 2024-25 Catholic 

Ministries Appeal successful for our diocese and parish. We made 

our goal last year, and I believe with God’s grace we can make this 

year’s goal if each of our parishioners participates. Grateful for 

those who generously join me in supporting the CMA, we will again 

be listing the names of our contributors in the bulletin. I encourage 

each one of us to participate in this endeavor after prayerful 

consideration. All donations make a difference for the good of 

building God’s Kingdom—Extending Christ’s Mission.  

 

2024-2025 CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL 



As Pope Francis says eloquently and reminds us all, “a Church 

without charity does not exist.”  

Our CMA goal is $ 78,000.  

Thanks for your help. God bless us all. 

Father Peter Enyan-Boadu, Pastor  


